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Summary

The Transport, Environment and Communities (TEC) Select Committee’s Modern Slavery 
Inquiry report and recommendations were presented to Cabinet on 23 April 2018. Cabinet 
agreed the Select Committee’s recommendations and requested 6 and 12 month progress 
updates on the implementation of the recommendations. 

At its meeting of 6 November 2018 the Committee reviewed the 6 month progress report and 
was pleased with the significant progress that had been made on implementation. 

The attached report is the Modern Slavery Inquiry 12 month update report which will have 
been considered by the Transport, Environment and Communities Select Committee at its 
meeting on 4 June 2019. 

Recommendation

Cabinet is asked to note the progress update in appendix 1, as presented to the 
TEC Select Committee on 4 June 2019.

https://intranet.buckscc.gov.uk/how-do-i/member-services/decision-making/


Background Papers

Your questions and views

If you have any questions about the matters contained in this paper please get in touch with 
the Contact Officer whose telephone number is given at the head of the paper.

If you have any views on this paper that you would like the Cabinet Member to consider, 
please inform the Democratic Services Team by 5.00pm on Friday 7 June 2019.  This can be 
done by telephone (to 01296 382343), or e-mail to democracy@buckscc.gov.uk
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